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I-47  Cheryl and Bill Boersma

Comment Letter |-47

From: Cheryl Boersma [mailto: choersma@cox. net]
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 9:18 AM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: Newland Sierra

Dear Ms., Smith,

when we maved to 5an Diego Courty 11 vears agn, we were delighted to discaver the community of
Hidden Meadows. Each house was custom built for the lot; no cookie cutter, close together
development homes. It was rural, and it was quiet. ‘We have loved it here!

Howewver a few years ago we were threatened by a huge development called Merriam Mountain
planned for the 15 and Deer Springs area. We were absolutely against this threat to our quiet way |'47'1
of life, Fortunately the County Supervisors voted it down. | don't understand how another company
is even allowed to plan on doing the exact same thing that was already denied. The Supervisars
voted against developing this area of natural beauty.

We are against this assault to our neighborhood. Please take the feelings of the people who will be

most negatively affected by this into consideration.

Cheryl and Bill Boersma
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